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Acting Chief Executive’s Office 
Level 12, Building 01 
Auckland City Hospital  
P O Box 92189 
Auckland 1142 

17 June 2022 

Re: Official Information Request for Gastroenterologists Data Auckland DHB Ref.  
20220422-1210 

I refer to your official information request dated 22 April 2022 seeking information about 
Gastroenterologists: 

• How many Gastroenterologists have been appointed to your DHB in the last 24 months?
• Were they employed in a sole Gastroenterology or dual Gastro/Gen Med role?
• If dual Gastro/Gen Med – what proportion of each?

Response 
The information you have requested is provided the information under each of your questions 
below. 

1) How many Gastroenterologists have been appointed to your DHB in the last 24 months?
6

2) Were they employed in a sole Gastroenterology or dual Gastro/Gen Med role?
All sole gastroenterology

3) If dual Gastro/Gen Med – what proportion of each?
N/A

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Auckland DHB website. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Michael Shepherd  
Acting Chief Executive 




